
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   

    Mrs Parry’s Newsletter   
Goodbye and Good Luck Mr 

Waring! 
 

 
We had a lovely assembly on Monday 

afternoon to celebrate Mr Waring and 
wish him luck for his next chapter.  Mr 

Waring has been a valued member of 
our teaching team for seven years. 

Over recent times he became our 

school SENCo which has led to his 
move to a more specialised setting.  

We wish him every success for the 
future. 
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Well done to Gracie in Y5 for raising 
money for Blythe House by running a 

‘Guess the Teddy’s Name’ 
Competition at our summer fair.  

Isabelle in now the proud owner of 
‘Bunny’. 

 

 

 

 

 

BACK
  

 

 

 Goodbye and good luck to 
our wonderful Y6’s.  You’ve 

made us very proud this year 
and we wish you all happy 
and fulfilling futures.  Be 

sure to come back and see us 
in your new uniforms! 

 

P.E Kit Reminder 
Summer PE kit consists of:  

Plain white t-shirt, dark shorts and 
trainers.  

Winter PE kit consists of:  
Dark tracksuit bottoms or leggings, 

plain sweatshirt, plain white t-shirt 
and trainers. Long hair should be tied 

up. Children MUST remove or cover 

stud earrings before PE lessons.  



 
Mrs Parry’s Newsletter   Page 2 

 

Upcoming Events 

    Wednesday 4th September – INSET       

    Day 

Thursday 6th September – First day of  

autumn term 

Wednesday 18th September –  

Swimming starts for Y3 and Y4 

Thursday 19th September – Flu 

Immunisation 

Thursday 26th September – Y6 Fun 

science session at New Mills School 

Thursday 3rd October – New Mills Open 

Evening for Sept ’25 starters 

Tuesday 15th October – Parents  

Evening 

Wednesday 16th October – Parents  

Evening 

Thursday 24th October – Last day of  

Term 

Friday 25th October – INSET Day 

Monday 4th November – First day 

autumn term 2 

 

 

 

Breakfast and After School Club 
 
 
A reminder that our Breakfast and After 
School Club bookings now need to be done 
on-line through Parent Pay Clubs.  There is 
a link on our website to a demo video. 
https://www.furnessvale.derbyshire.sch.u
k/parent-info/school-clubs 
 
Breakfast Club       After School Club 
07:45 start £4.00          Until 16:00 £4.00 
08:00 start £3.50       Until 16:30 £5.00 
                                    Until 17:00 £6.00 
 
 
 
 

 

A Note From One of Our PTFA Members 
 
Hi, I’m Lorna, some of you may know me as 
Max and Nancy’s mum... others may not 
know me at all!  Last week I had the pleasure 
of being involved in Class C & D’s school trip, 
subsidised by our PTFA .  
I’m writing this parent to parent to reach out 
to anyone who may be “thinking of” or 
perhaps haven’t even considered joining the 
PTFA.  
On the trip I saw first-hand the rewards of 
the voluntary effort that our PTFA put in to 
organising events.  I saw the delight on every 
child’s face at some point during the day... 
particularly when we spotted the elusive red 
squirrels in the open enclosure! (which as a 
large group of 33 kiddos is quite difficult.)  
The point I wanted to share was that if you 
are able to help … no matter how little the 
time you can give to our projects/ events 
then please do come forward. We’d love to 
form a bigger team with more experiences to 
share and more ideas for ongoing events for 
the future of our school.  
For us as parents, the trips can be ‘another 
thing to pay for’… and in these current 
difficult times the financial benefits of the 
PTFA take that pressure off. It would be 
great if we can keep the PTFA going next 
year on a bigger scale so that the children 
can continue to enjoy these funded trips 
throughout the year and keep sparking their 
interests in the subjects they enjoy so much.  
Thanks !  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminders to children 
o No jewellery apart from stud 

earrings (which need to be 
covered or removed for PE.) 

o School shoes must be black. Fully 
black trainers with black soles and 
black laces are acceptable. 

o Nail Varnish or transfer tattoos 
should not be worn to school. 

o Lip balm (not lip gloss) for 
chapped lips is permitted. 
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